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Dear Ambassador,

On behalf of the Secretary General, | would like to express NATO's sincere
appreciation to you personally and your team for the valuable assistance that your
Embassy has provided in 2011-2012 to help explain the Alliance's new roles and
missions to both important opinion formers and the public in general in Serbia. Your
work has been instrumental in the promotion of the transatlantic Alliance and its
evolving policies. Your excellent leadership of the NATO Contact Point Embassy has
been much appreciated by the host nation, all members of this Alliance, as well as by
the Public Diplomacy Division.

For all your future endeavours | wish you all the best.

Yours sincerely,

/)

Kolinda Grabar

H.E. Ms. Hana Hubackova
Ambassador
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